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 28th September 2018

Newsletter 4                                                                                                 

Dear Parents,
‘Don’t judge each day by the Harvest you reap but by the seeds that you plant.’
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash – Evie for wonderful tidying up
Oak – Isabelle for fantastic creative skills
Beech – Ethan for fantastic diary writing
Chestnut – Joshua for a consistently hard-working attitude
Sycamore – Eva for excellent writing of an extra chapter of ‘Street Child’
Open Afternoon
Thank you for coming into school on Tuesday afternoon to visit your child’s classroom and discuss their learning with them, it’s always great to see home and school together.
Football Tournament

Well done to our Yr 5/6 football team who finished in second place in their league on Wednesday at Pembroke Park School. It was a lovely day and they played well, many thanks to Mr Chapman and Mrs Morris.

Stars Appeal
Thank you for supporting this local campaign to the sum of £140, we hope the children enjoyed their non-uniform day. 

Free School Meals
All infant school children, those in reception, year 1 and year 2 have been entitled to free school meals since September 2014.  If your infant child would have been entitled to free school meals under the old system because you are receiving qualifying benefits the government will give your school a Pupil Premium of £1,320 for primary-aged pupils (2018-2019). 

For the school and your child to benefit from this money we need to know that you are receiving a qualifying benefit. If you think you may be eligible please speak to Mrs White or look on the Wiltshire Council website. Thank you. 
Parents Evening Sign-Up Sheets
We are holding Teacher/Parent consultation interviews in the school hall on Tuesday 9th and Thursday 11th October. Sign-up sheets for these events will be available on Monday 1st October from 8.40 am in the hall.
Go Run for Fun
‘Go run for fun’ are hosting a free fun run for local primary aged pupils on Monday 15th October at 10.00 am at the South Wilts Track – the event is to ‘boost city morale’ and the children who take part will receive a free T-shirt. 
I envisage the event to run like the mini marathon and so request the if your child would like to take part, then you will need to take them to the event, be responsible for them and return them back to school afterwards. 

Ash Class Social Evening – Thursday 4th October. 6 – 7 pm.

We are looking forward to seeing you on Thursday evening. Please enter through the door by the office, drop your child off at Beech Classroom and then head to the hall for a 6 o’clock start. Unfortunately we are unable to accommodate any pre-school siblings. 
ICT Upgrade

Our hardware in the ICT Suite is being replaced and upgraded next week. This considerable project should be completed by the end of the week and allow pupils to learn more effectively.
Name Tags
Can parents please ensure that all items of uniform are named? Thank you.   

GHASA Request
The bonfire is due to take place on Sunday 10th November.  If any parents have generators and/or lights which the GHASA could borrow please let one of their members or the office know. Thank you.
Dates Ahead
Monday 1st – Sign-up sheets in hall, ICT Works
Wednesday 3rd – ICT works

Thursday 4th – ICT works, Ash Parents’ Social
Have a great weekend.

Paddy Macey.

